
          

             
               
             

                 
  

          

          

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE - INCREASE IN LEVEL OF PENALTY CHARGE 2025 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Fife Council, in exercise of the powers conferred 
by the Road Traffic Act 1991 and guidance issued by Scottish Ministers in respect of 
the levels of parking charges, proposes to increase the Penalty Charge Level to 
£100, discounted to £50 if paid within 14 days or increased to £150 if not paid within 
56 days. 

The proposed change is to commence on 1st July 2025. 

Further information on these charges can be viewed online at 
https://www.fife.gov.uk/kb/docs/articles/roads,-travel-and-parking/parking-and-car-
parks/parking-fines 

09/06/2025 

https://www.fife.gov.uk/kb/docs/articles/roads,-travel-and-parking/parking-and-car

